
 

Featherstone Academy's Newsletter - 
Week Ending 20/01/2023 

A Message from the Headteacher 

It has been a cold and snowy week at Featherstone Academy! This has not stopped school from moving 

forward and has not detracted from what we offer our children. This week we have had the start of 

Balanceability in EYFS, 2 more Books and Biscuits, a phonics workshop, a further improved after school 

offer with more academic opportunities added to the calendar. The 2 weeks after Christmas has also 

seen the school’s best attendance since pre COVID, which is amazing. Thank you all for your support 

with the above. 

Key Dates 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

24th January – Nursery Open Morning. 10.00 - 11.30am 

25th January - Year 2 Books & Biscuits - 2:30pm 

25th January – Year 5 trip to Tudor World  

26th January - Year 3 Books & Biscuits - 2:30pm 

1st February - Year 4 Books & Biscuits - 2:30pm 



2nd February - Year 5 Books & Biscuits - 2:30pm 

7th February – Safer Internet Week - Whole School 

8th February - Year 2 Arctic Explorers Day (see below) 

9th February - Year 6 Books & Biscuits - 2:30pm 

9th February – SEND coffee morning - 9am  

10th February – Children’s Mental Health Day - Whole School 

13th February - Year 2 SATS Meeting 3:30pm 

13th February – Parents Forum  5pm- details to follow  

2nd March – World Book Day - Whole School 

6/7th March – Parents Evening Reception to Year 6.  3.30pm – 5.30pm 

7th March – Parents Evening Little Learners & Nursery 3.30pm - 4.30pm 

17th March – Comic Relief - Whole School 

13th March – British Science Week - Whole School 

20th – 24th March – Parents ‘Look into Learning’ Week (info to follow).  

21st March – World Down Syndrome Day – ‘Rock Your Socks’  - Whole School 

29th March – Easter Bonnet Parade – Little Learners and Nursery 9.30am 

30th March – Easter Celebration led by Year 3 and 4 – 9.30am - (Year 3/4 parents welcome to attend) 

Year 2 SATS Meeting  

As I am sure that you are aware, the Key Stage 1 SATs (Year 2) are fast approaching, taking place during 

the middle of May.   

To ensure that you and your child are fully prepared for the content of these assessments and how they 

will run, I am holding a Year 2, parent/carer SATs workshop at, 3.30pm, on Monday 13th February in 

school.   

  

During the workshop, we will discuss the following:  

• An overview of the assessments detailing the tests that will take place  

• How the tests will be administered in KS1  

• What you can do at home to support your child in the weeks leading up to SATS.   



Nursery Open Day  

On Tuesday 24th January, Nursery are having an open morning for parents looking for a Nursery place 

for this September.  Parents are welcome to visit Nursery between 10:00am and 11:30am. Please call 

01902 734167 for further details. 

  

Nursery September 2023 places are available for children who turn 3 between 1st September 2022 to 

31st August 2023. 

Our Nursery is split across AM and PM sessions: 

Morning 9:00am – 12:00 midday  

Afternoon 12:00pm - 3:00pm 

The online application process is now open. Click on the link below to submit your child's 

application.  Please contact the school office if you wish to arrange a visit to view the school.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ShareFormPage.aspx?id=VHvDRIFT3kC5gtFgj34GCkPigjcSmuNChIAJcX8

Mhj9URUZIOVIwNk9ORzFIOVZWMk9OSkhIT1hSUS4u&sharetoken=BtxAhZ3vgF1peJCGmo7G 

 

Balance-ability Bike Course  

On Monday, a group of children from Reception and Nursery took part in their very first Balanceability 

lesson with Emily from Progressive Sports. The children really enjoyed the session and all made great 

progress.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ShareFormPage.aspx?id=VHvDRIFT3kC5gtFgj34GCkPigjcSmuNChIAJcX8Mhj9URUZIOVIwNk9ORzFIOVZWMk9OSkhIT1hSUS4u&sharetoken=BtxAhZ3vgF1peJCGmo7G
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ShareFormPage.aspx?id=VHvDRIFT3kC5gtFgj34GCkPigjcSmuNChIAJcX8Mhj9URUZIOVIwNk9ORzFIOVZWMk9OSkhIT1hSUS4u&sharetoken=BtxAhZ3vgF1peJCGmo7G


 

 



 

 



 

Morning Snack Purchases - Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Thank you to KS2 parents that pay for their child's snack weekly.  Could we ask that all parents keep up 

to date with outstanding snack payments on MCAS, as we want to avoid outstanding payments building 

up.   

If you do not  wish for your child to have snack at break time, please let the office know and we will 

make sure snack will stop getting ordered for your child. If anyone has any queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school office.  Thank you. 

Books & Biscuits  

Upcoming Books and Biscuits dates:- 

25th January-  Year 2  2:30pm 

26th January- Year 3  2:30pm 

1st February- Year 4  2:30pm 

2nd February-Year 5  2:30pm 

9th February-Year 6  2:30pm 



The Books and Biscuit sessions are a great hit!. Thank you to Little Learners, Nursery and Year 1 parents, 

carers and grandparents for attending, it has been lovely to see so many visitors in school.  We hope you 

and your children enjoyed this special time together in school.  Next week it will be the turn of Year 2 

and 3. 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



Phonics Workshop 

 

Thank you to the parents that attended our phonics workshop. It gave an insight into how phonics is 

taught in school and we will be arranging a further parent workshop for Year 1 parents who were unable 

to attend.  Childcare will be available to enable you to be fully engaged in the session with your child's 

teacher. 

 

 

 



 

Chinese New Year Celebrations 

Today we celebrated Chinese New Year in school.  Little learners, Nursery and Reception participated in 

a variety of activities such as making Chinese decorations, food tasting and decorating Chinese numbers. 

Our school kitchen also provided the whole school with a delicious Chinese feast that included; Sweet 

and sour chicken, vegetable spring rolls with curry sauce, Chinese noodles with oriental vegetables and 

prawn crackers.  It was delicious! 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

Keeping Children Safe Online  

With online safety day coming up soon (7th February), it is vitally important that we make sure we know 

how to keep our children safe online. This year's theme is "Want to talk about it? Making space for 

conversations about life online". The idea is to promote the safe, responsible and positive use of digital 



technology for children and young people. Take time to listen to your children about their experiences 

online and lets make a positive change together. Visit this website for more information and some ideas 

on questions that you can ask them: Safer Internet Day 2023 - UK Safer Internet Centre  

  

Also. Please read through the linked documents for more important information on how to keep your 

children safe and support them. If you would like anymore support with online safety please ask for Mr 

Williams at the office. There is also information and guidance on the school website.  Featherstone 

Academy 

 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023
http://www.featherstoneacademy.co.uk/our-academy/internet-safety#dialog
http://www.featherstoneacademy.co.uk/our-academy/internet-safety#dialog


 



 

ATTENDANCE 

Since returning in January, we are pleased with the overall improvement of attendance.  Thank you to 

everyone for your effort in achieving this and we hope this trend will continue.   

 

1 - Attendance 4/1/2023 to 19/01/2023 

Facebook Page 

We hope you are finding this weekly newsletter useful and informative.  Please head over to our 

Facebook Page for additional reminders, updates and a showcase of the great learning going on every 

day.   



FEATHERSTONE ACADEMY FACEBOOK PAGE 

Year 5 Science 

We made the most of the snow in Year 5 this afternoon!     During Science, we took our learning 

outside to create models of our "Snowlar system".      Pupils made sure that their planets were scaled 

correctly to show the different sizes, rings were added for Saturn, and we discuss the elliptical shape in 

which the planets orbit the sun. Great work Year 5! Mrs Steatham.  

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100069030625170


 

 

 



 

 

Golden Book this week  

A big well done to; 

 

Harry  - Litttle Learners                        Bobbi - Class 2 

Natalie - Nursery                                  Ellie- Class 3 

Eleanor - Reception                             Blake- Class 4 

Ella - Class 1                                          Khian - Class 5 

                                Noah - Class 6  



 

Contact Us 

Featherstone Academy 

The Avenue 

Featherstone 

Wolverhampton 

West Midlands 

WV10 7AS 

01902 734167 

information@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk 

mailto:information@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk
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